



BES "Principal Update" - Oct 3, 2025

Dear BES Families,

Well, we made it to October...and so many fun things happening in and around our school these days....hot lunch, basketball, chess club, Gr 4-7 open gym, field trips, garden club, etc.

I will be sending out these "BES Principal Updates" to all families TWICE A MONTH so you are aware of what is happening in and around the school community. Please be sure to subscribe!!

Another big THANK YOU to our amazing PAC for all their support so far this year. We feel truly blessed to have such a committed group of parents working together in support of all staff and students!

#goeagles #bowserisawesome

ANNOUNCEMENTS/REMINDERS:

VISITORS IN THE SCHOOL - Once again, a friendly reminder of our school district policy that ALL visitors/parents/guardians MUST check-in at the office anytime they enter the building, especially during school hours. It is especially important that visitors/parents/guardians do not go directly to classrooms without checking in at the office, unless arranged with the classroom teacher (and the office is informed). In the event that you need to speak with your child's classroom teacher for any reason.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES - Another reminder to PLEASE pay for school supplies as soon possible, as we still have over 30 families who have not paid and/or contacted the office for financial support. Important to note that teachers pay for school supplies out of their own pockets, then get reimbursed when parents/guardians pay the school...so thank you again for your support.

Important UPCOMING Dates:

Monday October 6 - World Teacher Day (acknowledgement)

Friday October 10 - School-wide "Fall Fair" from 1:30 to 2:30pm

Monday October 13 - Thanksgiving Holiday (school not in session)

Friday October 17 - School Photos

Monday October 20 - PAC Meeting @ 6pm

Friday October 24 - Provincial Pro-D Day (school not in session)

Week of October 26-31 - Parent/Teacher Conferences

Friday October 31 - Halloween Parade @ 9:15am

<u>BES PAC News</u> - "Additional resources: <u>bowserpac@gmail.com</u>. Please feel free to reach out to our school PAC executives for other School related, Community and PAC sponsored events".

Huy cep q'u (thank you),

BES Admin Team

We acknowledge and are honoured to live, work, and play on the unceded traditional shared territory of the Qualicum and Snaw'Naw'As First Nations.